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Welcome to St Bede’s...

Attendance up to  28/03/25

This week’s eventsThis week’s events

Coming soon...Coming soon... Mon 31st Mar - Wed 2nd April

Y5 Youth Ministry residential 

Wednesday 2nd April

Class 2 Pedestrian training

Thursday 3rd April

Miss Anderson Y1/2 Care Home

Visit
Class 3 Pedestrian training

Friday 4th April

Class 3/4 Pedestrian training

Easter Egg Raffle 2pm

Click here to view our school calendar and make sure you are up to date on upcoming
activities and events until the end of the school year

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

Parent volunteers to walk
to church welcome and
very much appreciated.
Please contact the office

Monday 7th April
Reception Lenten Liturgy 2pm
Tuesday 8th April

KS1 Lenten Liturgy 2pm
Bikeability Y5/6 (Year 5's
only)

Wednesday 9th April
LKS2 Lenten Liturgy 2pm
Pedestrian training Class 2

Thursday 10th April
UKS2 Lenten Liturgy 2pm
Pedestrian training Class 3

Friday 11th April
Pedestrian training Y3/4
Easter Mass @ St Thomas
Aquinas 1.30pm

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar


Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...



Did you know Earth Day is marked on the
calendar by more than a billion people?

This is a day dedicated to raising awareness
and inspiring action to tackle environmental

challenges endangering our planet.

We will be celebrating Earth Day in school on
Thursday 10th April. 

In school children will be able to make a pledge around one thing they
could change in their lives. For example;

turn off electronic devices                don’t leave things on stand-by
take a shower instead of a bath        make a bigger effort to recycle!

Children can come to school that day dressed in ‘earth colours’ such as
green, blue or other natural colours.

We look forward to
welcoming parents into
school for our special

Lenten liturgies next week

Mon 7th April Reception
Tue 8th April KS1

Wed 9th April LKS2
Thu 10th April UKS2

2pm

There’s still time to buy your
tickets before the raffle is

drawn on Friday
So far we have raised an

impressive £464!!



Our Year 5 pupils are having
a wonderful time on their

residential retreat. 
We are so proud of their

exemplary behaviour. Their
manners, respectful

attitudes and positivity have
been commented on by all of

the YMT team! 


